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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Pedestrian Safety and Accessibility Improvement Project at the intersection of Taft 

Street and Sunset Avenue is scheduled to start on Monday, June 10, 2024. The start of this 

project was intentionally delayed until Analy High School’s summer break. The construction 

of this project is estimated to take one month to complete. Vehicle access will be 

maintained throughout the duration of the construction process with minor delays.  
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